
 

5th  

Grab your favorite candy bucket and pull out those scary costumes, because Trunk or 

Treat is coming soon! On October 24th from 6 pm – 7:30 pm, we will be hosting another 

“candyrific” trunk or treat. The Mulliken District Library is pleased to team up with other 

local and independent businesses to put on a frightfully batty event for the community. 

*NEW Trunk Decorating Contest* 

 If you plan on setting up a trunk and wish to participate in the contest, please register 

online, or call the library. If you wish to only open your trunk as an independent business 

or community member we ask that you please contact the Mulliken District Library as 

well. 

Phone: (517)649-8611 - Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 


